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May 9, 1961

Representative Henry Fletcher
District 66
House of Representatives
Austin, Texgs

Dear Representative Fletcher:

It was certainly a pleasure and honor to have received
your communication of a few days ago. I want to con-
gratulate and thank you for the fine work that you are
doing for the people.

I also would like to tell you that it was a great honored
to have met you at San Marcos, Texas and I hope to have
the pleasuri and honor of seeing you again.

Evidentally, everything is moving along alright. I believe
that we will all have a great year.

Keep up the fine work in the Legislature.

Hoping to hear from you very soon again, I remain

Fraternally yours,r 1 r-.
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